LONG HOLIDAYS ARE BETTER THAN SHORT ONES
Holidays are present during the whole school year. Some are just a few days long, while some last for months. Why are long holidays better?

As we know, holidays are free time for students. It provides them with time to relax, to travel, to actually do something they like. During the school year, students are packed with homework, schoolwork and tests, which causes a lot of stress. Longer holidays give students time to ease up a little and that can help with their motivation and productivity.
With free time, they are also able to visit other places. Since they can’t be absent for long periods of time, students do not have the opportunity to go to distant relatives, countries or anywhere far. Longer holidays change that.

On the other hand, longer holidays can make students lazier. With that much time away from school, students can lose their working habits and will need more time to adjust again when they’re back. This leads to decreasment of success in classes.
In conclusion, even with all the cons of longer holidays, they are still needed for students to take breaks from all the stress.
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